Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 09, 2012 12:23 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Brown, Denis L SOPUS-OP-COR-H; Cool, Aubrey; Kreml, Anni; Project Email Hold

Subject: RE: RO367 1784 150th Avenue, Oakland - OK to suspend GWM during closure review?
~COR-240612~

Jerry,

Please let me know if it is acceptable to suspend groundwater monitoring during closure review at the subject site.
Regards,

Peter Schaefer
(510) 420-3319

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 11:02 AM

To: 'Brown, Denis L SOPUS-OP-COR-H'

Cc: Schaefer, Peter

Subject: RO367 1784 150th Avenue, Oakland retraction

Denis,

As a follow-up to our call on Monday, | have gotten some feedback on case RO367. Retraction of the planned soil vapor
work and a request for closure will be considered. A letter to us retracting the work is sufficient.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




